
On Wednesday, January 22, 2020, the City of Pevely 
will host a Community Wide Neighborhood Watch 
Meeting at 7:00 p.m. at Pevely City Hall, located at 401 
Main St.  The meeting will be open to the public and it’s 
a great opportunity for citizens to express any concerns 
to members of the Police Department and City leaders.  
It will be our intention to assist in creating a proactive 
Neighborhood watch program in all of our neighborhoods 
in the City of Pevely. Members of the Pevely Police 
Department will be present to answer any questions and 
assist in setting up the individual Neighborhood Watch 
Programs.  Future meetings with neighborhood leaders 
and captains will include guests from organizations 
within the St. Louis Regional Area that will be invited to 
communicate with our residents on various topics and 
services offered.  The meeting will be held in the Board 
of Alderman Chambers at City Hall.  Simple refreshments 
will be provided.  Our goal is to establish strong, active 
neighborhood watch programs in all of our residential 
neighborhoods within the City of Pevely.  The basic 
outline of this program will be discussed as well as crime 
prevention tips that will benefit the community.  If you have 
any questions about the meeting please contact Cpl. Joe 
St. Clair, Capt. Larry Miller or Chief Alan Eickhoff at the 
Pevely Police Department at 636-475-5301.  We look 
forward to seeing you on January 22, 2020 at 7:00 p.m.

NOTICE


